
Future High Streets Fund Update – Salisbury Area Board  

 

The Salisbury Future High Streets Fund Schemes (Station Forecourt and Fisherton 

Gateway) are in the final stages of detailed design and preparations are underway for 

the construction phase. Wiltshire Council are planning a ‘meet the contractor’ event 

for the week commencing 24th April to provide information to the public about the 

construction phase. The exact date will be confirmed once the venue has been 

booked. 

We recognise that there will soon be a number of schemes on-site at the same time 

within a defined area of the city centre. This will cause disruption to residents, 

businesses, visitors and planned events in the area. We have developed a plan which 

outlines how Wiltshire Council and its partners can best communicate and manage 

these schemes to help minimise disruption wherever possible within the budget and 

resources available. 

 


